
IVANO-FRANKIVSK CONSTRUCTION UP-DATE 

 
From: Ivan Skoleba skoleba1962@gmail.com   
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 3:16 PM 
 

Greetings, dear brothers and sisters! We have put wooden trusses up 
the assembly hall today. It was the most challenging job. Thank you 
for prayers and financial support. We are so happy and thank God for 
His mercy shown to us. It has been a hard day today. Big thanks to 
everybody! 
 
From: Tatyana Zozulina tzozulina@hotmail.com    
Sent: Saturday, September 14, 2019 6:33 AM 
 

Andrew stopped by earlier today and showed me pics of the putting 
up of trusses and I asked him to forward some to me and I'll forward 
to you and others. It looks really great. He said he made everybody 
work till all 18 trusses were put up! All of them are sore today from 
all the work. Good boys! I'm proud of them! 
 
 

 

mailto:skoleba1962@gmail.com
mailto:tzozulina@hotmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

AT THE END OF A LONG, HARD DAY ALL TRUSSES WERE IN PLACE! 


